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(Seattle, WA) – STG is pleased to offer a sensory-friendly streaming concert with 
Dan + Claudia Zanes! It is offered free for all in the sensory community to access 
on demand from May 24 - June 4, 2021. Registration link provided below. 
 
Sensory-friendly performances are designed to provide a supportive and 
judgment-free environment for people affected by sensory processing challenges 
so they may enjoy the shared experience of live performance. Special thanks to 
our sponsor Premera and to our partners Sensory Access for their continued 
support with sensory performances. 
 
ABOUT DAN + CLAUDIA ZANES 
 
Grammy award winning children’s performer Dan Zanes and Haitian-American 
music therapist / jazz vocalist Claudia Zanes have been making music with each 
other since the day they met in the fall of 2016. The two decided while sitting at 
Dan’s kitchen table that afternoon that they would continue singing together and, 
in the spirit of progress and inclusion, would work with presenters to try and make 
all of their concerts sensory-friendly. 
 
In their own words: 
 
"Our goal is to create an environment that’s as inclusive and accessible for 
everyone. The audience that has always felt comfortable and welcome at our 
shows is invited as well as people with diverse sensory needs. 
 
Sensory-friendly performances are a way of saying 'come as you are, we’re all in 
this together.' We’ve seen firsthand how moving it can be when families who 
might not generally mix are able to enjoy music together. Once we experienced 
this there was no turning back!" 
 
Registration is now open to enjoy this special sensory-friendly event. 
 
For additional information about this event, including RSVP instructions, please 
visit our website. 
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ABOUT SEATTLE THEATRE GROUP (STG) 
 
Seattle Theatre Group is a 501(c)(3) non-profit arts organization whose mission is 
to create enriching experiences in the arts, engage diverse communities, and 
steward historic theatres. STG presents a range of performances from Broadway, 
off-Broadway, dance and jazz, to comedy, concerts of all genres, speakers and 
family shows at its three iconic theatres (The Paramount, Moore, and Neptune 
Theatre) in Seattle and venues throughout the Puget Sound region and in 
Portland, Oregon. For more information visit stgpresents.org. 
  
STG Education & Community Engagement programs extend beyond the 
Paramount, Moore and Neptune Theatre stages and into the lives of the greater 
Seattle community. Each season, STG offers over 960 individual engagements 
impacting over 56,000 students and community members from diverse ages and 
backgrounds. These programs deepen significance to performances through 
opportunities to engage with artists, inspire youth and local artists through 
training and performance opportunities, and provide exposure to the arts through 
access initiatives. For more information visit stgpresents.org/ece. 
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